U.S. Army Military History Institute 950 Soldiers Drive Carlisle Barracks, PA 17013-5021 22 Jul 2011

## **6**<sup>TH</sup> RANGER BATTALION

## A Working Bibliography of MHI Sources

- Lisko, Louis F. Papers. 1 Box. Arch.

  Includes undated carbon copy of "Activation" about the 6<sup>th</sup>.
- Haggerty, Jerome J. "A History of the Ranger Battalions in World War II." PhD dss, Fordham, 1982. 361 p. #108-1.1982.

  Extensive bibliography.
- Knox, Robert R., Jr. "A Study of Ranger Units in World War II and Korea: An Analysis of Their Successes and Failures." Chemical Corps School student paper, 1961. 41 p. #108-1.1961a.
- Ranger Battalions Association, World War II. "Rangers Lead the Way." Corvallis, OR: Meadowlark, 2001. 160 p. #108-1.2001.

  Publication from 2001 Association Reunion.
- 6<sup>th</sup> Ranger Battalion Headquarters. "Historical Report." Typescript, 1945. 9 p. #108-6.1945a.
- Trombetti, Gino. "In My Mind I Was Always Fighting." In <u>An Honor to Serve</u>. Latrobe, PA: St. Vincent College, 2007. pp. 451-60. D811.A2.H66.

## See also:

-Bibliography on Rangers in WWII in Rangers.